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INTERSECTION IMPROVEMENTS
U.S. 1 (State Road / North Cocoa Boulevard) and Cidco Road

Brevard County

PROJECT START
October 2024

CONTRACTOR
CARR Construction LLC.

PROJECT COST
$1.4 million

ESTIMATED COMPLETION
Spring 2025
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FOR QUESTIONS, CONCERNS,
 OR PROJECT UPDATES

Send a request to:

Ashley Ingham
Community Outreach Specialist 

321-634-6111
Ashley.Ingham@dot.state.fl.us

For more information,
 scan the QR code above or 
visit the project website at

www.cflroads.com/
project/447688-1

PROJECT DESCRIPTION  
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is installing a new traffic signal to 
enhance safety at U.S. 1 (State Road (S.R.) 5 / North Cocoa Boulevard) and Cidco Road. 
The project will include paving activities, the addition of pavement markings, and 
updated curb ramps and crosswalks to comply with updated Americans with Disabilities 
Act (ADA) standards. 

WHAT TO EXPECT
Motorists should expect intermittent lane closures between 7 p.m. and 7 a.m. 
The level of work activity will vary during different phases of construction, and the 
schedule may change due to weather or other unforeseen circumstances.For the most 
current project details and lane closure information, please visit FDOT’s Central Florida 
website at www.cflroads.com.
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